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Across

1. "I'll be home late"

16. Catch 22

17. Onetime 10,000 
Maniacs singer

18. Like much chatter

19. Davidson or 
Buttigieg

20. Mends

23. Round trip?

27. "Revenge __ dish ..."

28. Time after retiring?

33. "Citizen Kane" studio

34. Place that included 
Curacao, Aruba and Sint 
Maarten

39. Class in factories

40. Onetime circus 
performer

44. Comfy slip-on

45. Spares in boots

46. Junior Jr.

47. Turbaned Punjabis

50. Barbara's sister

52. Pet Care brand

55. Jets' venue, once

57. Post-wedding 
deliveries

64. Its first CEO was 
Eddie Rickenbacker

65. 1924 novel set during 
the British Raj

Down

1. Quayle or Aykroyd

2. "__ Carousel" (Hollies 
hit)

3. __ by a longshot

4. "Truth is more of a 
stranger than fiction" 
writer

5. Back country

6. Shrub of the genus 
Indigofera

7. "You have a point..."

8. Burton or Berners-Lee

9. Sch. near the Mexican 
border

10. Uncorrupted

11. De __ (actual)

12. Check box choice

13. Fjord relative

14. Calendar col.

15. Fictional creature 
whose name is Old 
English for "giant"

20. Executed

21. Home of the Sun 
Devils, familiarly

22. Group in the original 
"Ocean's 11"

24. Side in a 1940 battle

25. Prez with a rhyming 
campaign slogan

26. Set-__

28. Youngster with 
disproportionately large 
eyes

29. Down-and-out

30. Ethyl butyrate, e.g.

31. "... __ told by an 
idiot"

32. Entangles

35. Shout across the 
Seine?

36. Toots

37. Wee drink

38. Morse "T"

40. Logos, e.g.: abbr.

41. Dauphin trainer?

42. "Collages" novelist

43. Madre's hermana

48. Suggestions

49. "For goodness __!"

50. He had the title role 
in "The Mummy: Tomb 
of the Dragon Emperor"

51. Avoid restaurant 
crowds, perhaps

53. Pioneering woman 
lawyer Bradwell

54. Dance partner?

55. Double-__ 
experiment of quantum 
physics

56. One may win a heart

57. __ party

58. Chance

59. Comparison words

60. OPEC member

61. Tackle's linemate

62. Brazilian monetary 
unit

63. Fed. benefits issuer


